
Baptism FAQs for Interested Families 

Dear Families, 

We are thrilled to assist you in the baptism of your child. Below are some frequently asked 

questions to help guide you through the process. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

1. What is baptism? 

Baptism is a sacred rite of initiation into the Christian faith and represents the cleansing of sin 

and the beginning of a new life in Christ. 

2. Who can be baptized? 

Typically, infants and young children are baptized, but older children and adults can also partake 

in baptism at any age. 

3. What do we need to bring for the baptism? 

Families should provide a baptismal gown for the child and a certificate of birth if possible. 

Sponsors or godparents should also be present. 

4. Are there any fees associated with the baptism? 

While there may be a suggested donation to the church, baptisms are generally offered freely to 

all families. 

5. How do we schedule the baptism? 

Please contact the church office or visit our website to fill out the baptism request form. We'll be 

happy to assist you in scheduling a date. 

6. Is a baptism class required? 

Yes, we offer a baptism preparation class for parents and godparents to understand the 

significance and responsibilities involved. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our church office. 

We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you! 

Sincerely, 

The Church Team 


